
 
FOR CLASSES – VIII 

Circular No. SGS/50/25-26 
Date:-17-07-2025 

“A mind that is stretched by a new experience can never go back to its old dimensions” 

Trip to Pradhanmantri Sangrahalaya 

Dear Parents,  

Greetings! 

 

At Scholars, we vehemently believe in experiential learning. To engage students with the world outside the 

classroom and enhance their learning experience.the school is organizing an Educational trip to 

Pradhanmantri Sangrahalaya for the students of class VIII on Saturday, July 19’ 2025  from 8:00 am 

to 3:30 pm. 

Note:- 

* Children will come in proper school club uniform with their Identity cards. 

* Students must carry their almanac, notepad and stationary item for noting down the important 

   information relating to Pradhanmantri Sangrahalaya. 

* School transport will ply both ways. 

* Light refreshment will be provided by the school yet the students should carry their lunch box &   

   water bottle.  

* No electronics gadgets are permitted on that day.If they carry such equipment it will be confiscated 

   and will not be returned. 

Best Regards 

 

(P R I N C I P A L) 


